
            ABBOTT MEMORIAL LIBRARY
               BOARD OF TRUSTEES SPECIAL MEETING

        February 7, 2022
      6-8 pm

The Library Trustees met on Monday, February 7, 2022 in person or via Zoom to speak with 
three individuals interested in becoming trustees to be elected at this year’s Pomfret Town 
Meeting on March 1, 2022

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 PM.
The next Board of Trustees Meeting will take place at 7 PM on Monday, February 21, 2022.

Respectfully submitted,
Jean Souter


